
UBC E association of university and college employees 

David Fairey 
Trade Union Research Bureau 
170-111 Victoria Drive 
Vancouver, BC 
VSL 4C4 

Dear Mr. Fairey, 

July 19, 1984 

Enclosed are copies of the Union's contract proposals for 
the current round of negotiations. Article 34.01, 05 and 
06 has not yet been finalized and approved by our member-
ship, but something like it will most likely be taken to 
the table. If there is any other information you require 
for the purpose of costing our proposal, please let me know. 

yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 

#202 - 6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


